
After the hustle and bustle of the holiday season, 
the City of Sacramento 

Department of Transportation 
has a New Year’s gift for you... 

City Council
Mayor Heather Fargo | District 1 - Raymond L.Tretheway III | District 2 - Sandy Sheedy
District 3 - Steve Cohn | District 4 - Robert King Fong  | District 5 - Lauren Hammond 
District 6 - Kevin McCarty | District 7 - Robbie Waters | District 8 - Bonnie J. Pannell



On behalf of the City of Sacramento, we extend our sincerest 
thank you to the local businesses, residents and traveling public 
for your support and patience during the past two years of 
bridge construction. Over the next month, the finishing touches 
will be made to this amazing new bridge.

We are proud to announce the 
completion of the Main Avenue 
Bridge Replacement Project!

peaceandquiet.
“Welcome to your new, vastly improved 

Main Avenue Bridge. It’s taken a while to 

complete the project, but I’m sure you’ll 

agree that the beautiful new structure and 

the silencing of the trains have made it 

worth the wait.” 
- Councilmember Sandy Sheedy

“Congratulations – Your patience and support 

during construction has resulted in the 

successful completion of the bridge.” 

- Councilmember Ray Tretheway



After the hustle and bustle of the holiday season, 
the City of Sacramento 

Department of Transportation 
has a New Year’s gift for you... 

City Council
Mayor Heather Fargo | District 1 - Raymond L.Tretheway III | District 2 - Sandy Sheedy
District 3 - Steve Cohn | District 4 - Robert King Fong  | District 5 - Lauren Hammond 
District 6 - Kevin McCarty | District 7 - Robbie Waters | District 8 - Bonnie J. Pannell




